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Make sure to review your coverage this open 

enrollment season! 

 

Medicare Open Enrollment is 

 October 15th – December 7th  

Call us to schedule a virtual appointment, telephone appointment, or 

in-person appointment today!  

(Masks required for in-person appointments) 

 

719-583-6611 

SHIP counselors at SRDA provide free & unbiased assistance in 

reviewing your Medicare coverage options for the upcoming year. Even 

if you are satisfied with your coverage, it is a good idea to review all 

options especially if your prescriptions and/or healthcare needs have 

changed in the last year. 

 


